
Native Plant Subsidy Scheme 
1-29 May 2021
Join the water-wise movement and help create living native corridors linking 
your verges and gardens with public bushland. City of Nedlands residents are 
invited to buy native plants at half price through the WESROC Native Plant 
Subsidy Scheme. Stock will be available at APACE Community Nursery, North 
Fremantle during the month of May (or until stock runs out).   

Primary schools 
leading the way
A new generation of scientists and 
environment protectors are embracing 
recycle, re-use, reduce through the City’s 
waste minimisation program. All local 
primary schools are invited to participate. 
Register your school now on 9273 3500.
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The City of Nedlands and Nedlands RSL are pleased to invite you 
to take part in your local ANZAC Day Ceremony at the Nedlands 
War Memorial, cnr Waratah Avenue and Birdwood Parade, Dalkeith 
8.30am Sunday 25 April 2021.

If you are unable to attend the o� icial ANZAC ceremony but 
wish to mark the occasion, you may like to consider holding a 
Driveway Vigil at your home at 6am on ANZAC Day. 

For more information, please call the City of Nedlands on 9273 3500.

Cass Gartner 
wins people’s 
choice at 
Tresillian

APRIL 2021

Have your say on 
Hamilton Park
We’d love to hear your views on upgrades 
being considered for this beautiful 
open space.  

Please visit www.yourvoice.wa.gov.au 
and have your say on the proposed 
Enviro-scape Master Plan and 
Playground Upgrades. An information 
sheet is available online.

The Council Committee meeting being held on Tuesday 13 April is accessible 
via livestreaming at https://www.nedlands.wa.gov.au/livestreaming-council-
committee-meetings .  Members of the public can also participate via question 
and submission forms available on the City’s website. If physical entry is permitted, 
registration via the SafeWA app or manual contact register is still required by WA 
Health. Please see our website for agenda and location details and any other COVID-19 
restrictions that apply to this meeting and all meetings held during April 2021.
Council Committee Meeting – 7.00pm, Tuesday 13 April 2021
Council Meeting – 7.00pm, Tuesday 27 April 2021 
There are no Public Art Committee or Audit and Risk Committee meetings scheduled 
for April.

Council and Committee meetings – April 2021

Would you like ‘a new free street tree’?
As the weather cools, the City is looking to plant new trees on verges and 
nature strips, free of charge. If you would like a new street tree, please let 
us know as soon as possible. Call the City on 9273 3500

Dogs + lawnmowers = 
trouble
For the safety of everyone concerned, the 
City requests dog owners please keep their 
pets away from lawnmowing equipment 
being used in parks and reserves. Thank you. 

Positive Ageing – join the 
Nedlands A� inity Club
From Zumba dancing and Pilates to Mah-Jong 
and Canasta, the Nedlands A� inity Club in 
Waratah Avenue, has just the thing to get you 
out of the house and mixing with like-minded 
seniors.  Join us for health-enhancing activities 
every day of the week.  

All COVID protocols are in place to keep 
you happy and healthy. Call 9273 3500 for 
more details.

Would you like an art 
studio of your own?
The City is calling for expressions of 
interest from parties wishing to secure 
a studio tenancy at the much sought 
after Tresillian Arts Centre.  Successful 
applicants are required to enter into 
a lease agreement for the studio and 
attend a briefing/site inspection on 
Wednesday, 7 April 2021 at 10.00am.  

For further information, please contact 
Bill Byrne on 9273  3500 or email 
bbyrne@nedlands.wa.gov.au.  

Swanbourne Oval Greenway 
gets Coastwest Grant
The City of Nedlands, in partnership with Friends of 
Allen Park, Swanbourne Coastal Alliance and WA 
Planning Commission’s Coastwest Grants Program, 
is increasing the ecological integrity of the coastal 
bushland corridor north and south to Cambridge and 
and Cottesloe. 

Weed control is commencing in preparation for 4,500 
local provenance species being planted. This project will 
help increase habitat and improve ecological corridors.


